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Registrar-General Appointment 
 

  

The Office of the Registrar-General is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr  
Graeme Jackson to the position of Registrar-General from 30 April 2018.  
 
Graeme Jackson is currently the Commissioner of State Taxation, and has worked in 
various roles for RevenueSA for more than 22 years. During that time he has 
established relationships with land industry stakeholders and understands the 
importance of maintaining the integrity of the lands titling system. 
 
Graeme has qualifications in Law and Economics and is looking forward to utilising his 
skills and experience in the role of Registrar-General.  
 
 
 

 
Jenny Cottnam 
Deputy Registrar-General  
Office of the Registrar-General 
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